
  

 

 
 

 
8th September 2023 

 
Learning with Parents 
 
We are continuing to use this platform to provide home learning activities in English and 
maths. These are practical activities that the whole family could get involved with. They 
do not require expensive or hard to get resources. The platform can be accessed via 
your mobile phone. All we ask is that you take a photo and/or leave a comment to let us 
know how your child got on. Once a new topic has been released, you will get an 
email/text straight to your phone where you will be able to watch a short video clip to 
show you how the activity works. 

 
Every Friday, as part of our Flying High assembly we recognize those children who have engaged with 
learning outside of the classroom and each Key Stage has a Milo Monkey ‘trophy’ which they can keep 
for the week. We celebrate children’s learning in our newsletter. It is lovely for teachers, as well as the 
Senior Leadership Team to be able to work together with parents in building on learning within the 
classroom. We look forward to seeing those comments and photos flying in! 

 
 
 
 
Reading Records –  
We’re going digital! 
 
From Monday the 11th September we will 
be using digital reading logs for all 
children. These are part of our Learning 
with Parents platform and are very easy 
to use.  
 
Every Monday, you will receive an email 
OR text reminding you of your child’s 
weekly reading target. You click on the 
link in that email or text, listen to your 
child read and then add a comment, 
photo or an audio clip of how it went.  
 
If you have already signed up to our 
platform you should not need to do 
anything as you are already linked, but if 
you have never signed up or have had 
any problems with logging in, then please 
contact Miss Warner or Mrs Peart via the 
school office. 
 
Passwords are no longer needed but you 
will need to check your emails/texts.  
 
 


